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From the President:

Happy fall to my fellow TMDS members!!
| hope you have all been enjoying this beautiful season with your equine partners!

We've had a busy season this summer that is quickly winding down. TMDS would love to see photos and
write-ups from your shows and clinics that we can share on Facebook or on the website!

Many of us got to enjoy the wonderful Carl Hester clinic at Pineland Farms recently. Carl was so
knowledgeable and fair to the riders. He was insightful, creative, and entertaining! What a treat! | hope
everyone was as inspired by Carl’s knowledge as | was, and I’'m so excited to hunker down for the winter with
the insight and exercises Carl shared with us!

Please remember to renew your TMDS
membership for 2018! The new membership form
will be available on the website later this week!

It's also that time of year to be thinking about the
omnibus for 2018. Reminder e-mails will be
coming quickly for show listings and
advertisements.

The TMDS year-end award banquet will be on

Sunday January 28" at the Senator Inn. Banquet

registration forms are available on the website.

Don’t forget to submit your year-end scores to
Beth Brainerd to be included in the awards
program for 2017.

| hope you all are able to enjoy this gorgeous
season within our sport of dressage and equine
partners. | personally have taken some of Carl’s
advice...hack out, get up in the saddle and let your
horse go! Sinatra finds this a terrific change from
ring exercises!

All my best,

Rebecca Reed, your TMDS President




News From the Board of Directors

The TMDS Board of Directors met at the Augusta Farm Bureau on October 3rd. Our agenda was typical for a
fall meeting, as we checked in with the Becky Reed and Lauren Taylor on the Omnibus for 2018. We heard
from Beth Brainerd about the plans for the Annual Awards Banquet, and the form to reserve your spot is
included in this newsletter. Beth also brought the new ribbons that will be awarded, as we had agreed to
change them up this year. They are very nice, and we are sure you will enjoy them!

Please note that scores are due for the TMDS Year End Awards. The form is available on our website
www.mainedressagesociety.org, in the omnibus, or you can email Beth Brainerd at hbf@roadrunner.com.
Please mail completed score report forms as soon as possible after your last show to:

Beth Brainerd (TMDS Awards)

67 Bill Howe Rd.

Norway, ME 04268

Bryn Walsh gave a membership report, and currently Western Maine has the most with 66 members and 13
supporting members! CMDA has 59 members and 11 supporting members, EMDA has 59 members and 5
supporting members, and NMDA has 30 members and 3 supporting members. We are all very excited to see
this amount of growth in our organization, and the Board of Directors will continue to work hard towards our
mission to promote and encourage a high standard of dressage in the State of Maine.

We awarded one scholarship so far this year to Amariah Glaude to help her

attend Lendon Gray’s Dressage4Kids Festival in August. Three scholarships can
be handed out through the year in order to assist members in gaining education Digesagattids

through clinics, etc.

As some of you may know, the USDF dues for participating members has
increased for 2018 from S75 to $90. We expect to see an increase next year for
GMO memberships as well, and so there will be discussions of our membership
fees going up at some point. For 2018 our fees will stay the same, but it is
important to keep you all informed so that it will not come as a surprise if and
when it does happen.


mailto:hbf@roadrunner.com

The Maine Dressage Society Banquet Reservation Form

The Maine Dressage Society Awards Banquet for the 2017 show season and the Annual
Meeting will be held at the Senator Inn on Sunday, January 28, 2018. If you would like to
attend reservation information is below. Awards letters will be going out in late December.

Please make checks payable to TMDS.
$30.00 per person, $15.00 under 8

Send Money and Banquet reservations to:
Beth Brainerd/TMDS Awards Banquet

67 Bill Howe Rd

Norway, ME 04268

I/We will be attending the TMDS Banquet on Sunday, January 28, 2018.
Name:

Name:

Name:

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Amount Enclosed: $

Questions? Email Beth at hbf @roadrunner.com.



EMDA had affiliated shows at Puckerbrush Farm and Infinity Farm this year, and
horses and riders of all ages and stages were able to participate. EMDA also awards
a high-point champion to the horse and rider who receives the highest score of the
day. Results for some of these shows are posted on Puckerbrush Farm’s website and
Infinity Farm’s facebook page. We are proud of all of our members and glad to see
so many are out there showing and enjoying their passion for horses and dressage.
EMDA would also like to thank Bryn Walsh and Gail McCormack for allowing our
club’s shows at your beautiful facilities!
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At the beginning of the year, Casie James was elected our EMDA president, however Casie has since moved to Southern
Maine and so Michele Marden has agreed to step in as president in the interim. Lauren Taylor has agreed to also come
on board as an interim Vice President, a position Rebecca Reed had been filling in order to help out Casie. We will be
holding formal elections in the future for 2018 officers. At this time the board will focus on the year-end awards
banquet and we are looking for available space to host the event, ordering ribbons and prizes, and working on the
logistics so that we can enjoy a fun evening recognizing our riders and their accomplishments!
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Michele Marden on Popular Demand Lauren Taylor on Royal Porthos






